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April 7, 2011 

Shauna Benvegnu-Springer 
Utility Analyst 
Utah Division of Public Utilities 
Heber M. Wells Bldg., 4th Floor,  Room 410 
160 East 300 South 
P.O. Box 146751 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114-6751 

Re: Public Service Commission Docket No. 10-2426-02 

Dear Ms. Benvegnu-Springer: 

In accordance with the aforementioned Docket, Cedar Ridge Distribution Company 
(the “Company”) hereby submits its application for a Certificate of Public Convenience and 
Necessity. 

It is the Company’s understanding that the submittal of the Rules and Regulations 
will be submitted separately but no later than April 21, 2011. 

Also, as required by the Commission, the approved Plan of Water System is on file 
with the Division of Water Quality and the Company will obtain a copy of that approved 
plan and supplement this filing as soon as possible. 

We appreciate your assistance in the preparation of this application. 

Sincerely, 

Parsons Behle & Latimer 

Lee E. Kapaloski 

LEK 

cc: David Z. Thompson, Cedar Ridge Distribution Company 


